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Bishop James Hazelwood (seated at left) visited Advent on Friday for the first time 
since his election to the New England Synod last year. A group of parishioners that 
included some of Advent’s founding members joined Pastor Bob Lindberg to 
welcome him. Over coffee and refreshments, the conversation ranged from 
Advent’s 30-year history to outreach opportunities in the Southern New 
Hampshire area and beyond. Afterwards, everyone gathered in the Sunday School 
room to show off the murals in progress by Advent’s resident artist and to pose 
for a group photo. 

 

 

https://adventlutheranchurch.org/visit-with-bishop-hazelwood-focuses-on-community-outreach-advents-history/
https://adventlutheranchurch.org/visit-with-bishop-hazelwood-focuses-on-community-outreach-advents-history/
https://adventlutheranchurch.org/visit-with-bishop-hazelwood-focuses-on-community-outreach-advents-history/
https://adventlutheranchurch.org/wp-content/uploads/2013/01/Bishop_Jim_Hazelwood_Visits_Advent_Lutheran_Church.jpg

